
 

SRA-GAD visits Philippine Commission on Women Headquarters 

On March 19, 2018, SRA GAD team visited the headquarters of the Philippine 

Commission on Women (PCW) as they sought to find ways to improve human 

well-being by examining the performance and impact of interventions on poverty 

alleviation, public health and nutrition, along with agricultural opportunities. SRA 

acknowledges that women are active agents of development and not just a passive 

recipient thereof. The GAD team was welcomed by Ms. Josephine Khaleen M. 

Sasuman of the PCW Planning Department.  

 

(l-r) Josephino Agosto, Joseph Peter R. Gonzales, Chart F. Motus, Josephine Khaleen Sasuman, SRA-
GAD Chair Atty. Roland Beltran and Raphael Henri Mundo at Philippine Commission on Women 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=763948053
https://www.facebook.com/chart.motus
https://www.facebook.com/rolex.beltran
https://www.facebook.com/PCWgovph/?ref=stream

